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Hello from Primary 6 and from myself, Miss Forno.

I can’t believe Term 1 has flown past already and now we are into Term 2 and looking towards Christmas. Where does the time go?

I hope your child feels settled in Primary 6 and is enjoying their time in school. We certainly have been busy and this term will be no exception!
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Topic –Term 2

This term our topic is Enterprise and Primary 6 are going to be learning all about how a business is designed, set-up efficiently and run effectively.  We are also designing and making Christmas cards for the local community this year.  We are hoping to sell these at the Christmas fair as our own Enterprise project to raise money for the school. 
Maths and Language

This term we will be focusing on how we use money correctly and sensibly during our enterprise project.  We will also be investigating fractions, decimals and percentages before Christmas.  
In Language we will be developing our newspaper report writing and our persuasive writing.  We will also be creating some imaginative Christmas stories.

     Homework
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Thank you for your support with homework so far. Almost all of the children have returned homework on time which has been signed. As a reminder to others, please check and sign any homework so that I can see you are aware of what your child has for homework and that you are happy with their efforts.

Can you please also check that reading books and records come with the children every day.  Last term there was a number of pupils without their book and/or reading record. Many thanks for your help and support in this.
Library
Our Library slot this term will continue to be a Friday every second week.  This will commence from the first Friday back.  Please make sure your child has their book at hand so they can exchange it for a new one. Their books can be kept in school in their tray if you wish.
Specialist Timetable

The Specialist timetable in Term 2:

Tuesday – Singing – Mr Thomson

Wednesday - Music – Mrs Brown  
Wednesday - PE – Mr Galbraith

As always, if you have any questions, queries or concerns, please do not hesitate to write a note or contact the school office to arrange a meeting with myself 

Kind regards,
Miss Forno and Primary 6
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